email sent on 11/9/2022 @ 1:06 pm

A reminder for you ...
¢ Next deadline!

If an application is due to the college by December 1st you should submit your application and notify
the College Advising Office through Scoir by November 9th (today)!

e Read emails!

Watch for emails from colleges you have applied to - they will let you know if you are missing any
required materials. Pleaset let us know if you have any questions.

The most popular application deadlines are listed on our website.

After you apply to a college, use Scoir to notify the College Advising office. Log into Scoir. In the “My
Colleges” section, click on the college name to which you have just applied. Drag it from “Following”
and drop it under “Applied.” This will notify our office that you have applied. Please do not use the
"Applying" column.

Questions? Let us know!

Mbhscollegeadvising@mtnbrook.k12.al.us
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